
April 25, 2017

Under the patronage of H.H. Sheikha Fatima Bint Mubarak,  

the 5th Friendship Committee for Women Career Development 

(FCW) has been implemented in Abu Dhabi City.

At the meeting held in the newly built headquarters of Abu Dhabi 

National Oil Company, ADNOC. Firstly, H. E. Dr. Maitha Salem 

Al Shamsi, Minister of State and Mr. Ali Khalifa Al Shamsi, CEO 

of Al Yasat Petroleum Operations Company mentioned about the 

achievement and favorable effect of this women committee not only on the institutional level but also the society 

levels; on further development of gas and petroleum industry, and on the strengthening relationship between U.A.E. 

and Japan. Followingly, Mr. Tsuyoshi Nakai, CEO of JCCP made a speech on the progress of this activities achieved. 

From the U.A.E. side, ADNOC Women Committee members including male members, and Japanese PIC(FCW 

Planning and Implementing Committee) members from oil/engineering companies participated in this committee 

meeting and discussed about the challenges to solve issues.

On April 27, it’s open forum will be carried out with approximately 200 attendees, 150 people including ADNOC 

group from U.A.E. and 50 people from Japan including local Japanese-oil and engineering companies in U.A.E. and  

GCC countries. 

Meeting on April 25@ADNOC headquarters


